
 

REQUIRED IMMUNIZATION PRIOR TO ENTERING 7th GRADE  

Students entering 7th grade next year will need to provide the school proof of 
their T-dap vaccine on a Florida 680 form  before they will be allowed to start 

school or receive their schedules.   

It is not too early to take care of this requirement.   

You can take your student to their private physician, the St. Johns County 
Health Department, Saint Vincent’s Mobile Outreach or a walk-in clinic. The 

vaccine must be documented on a Florida shot record and brought to school.   

Per district policy, all 7th grade students that do not have this shot 
will not be allowed to start school on August 10, 2017. 

Form may be faxed (904-547-4095) or emailed to                                              
(paige.lange@stjohns.k12.fl.us) even if the student is still in 6th grade.  

 

 Immunizations  

School and Sports Physicals  


